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September 4, 2020

Eric Babson

babson@math.ucdavis.edu

1094 Cragmont Avenue

Berkeley CA, 94708

Dear Mr President:

I am concerned for my mail. As a heavy user both for letters like this

and the occasional ballot Mr DeJoy’s leadership of the service is troubling.

At least since Herodotus’ description of the Persian mail system this con-

nection has been integral to a coherently governed nation but ours is being

dismantled at a pace suggesting a goal of mayhem by November 3 and ir-

reparability by January 20. In another example of executive disdain for

constitutional oversight Ms Wasserman Schultz from the House oversight

committee was barred yesterday by armed guards from viewing some of

the hardware you have had dismantled which reputedly now hosts boxes of

weeks old undelivered mail.

Please assure me that you will fire Mr DeJoy.

I am very proud to be a US resident and a large part of that derives

from our infrastructure.

Sincerely,

Eric Babson


